
English:  
The children will be doing some Christmas based writing this week. Their 
work will be based on the story of the snowman and the snow dog. They 
will be writing their own adventure as well as some letters to Santa! 

Phonics:    
This week will be exploring the ‘sh’ sound spelt with ti for 
example station or information. We will also be looking at the 
long ‘i’ sound e.g. kind or behind.  
 

Maths: 
This week we will be doing some Christmas based maths 
problems. The children will be applying their learning from 
throughout the term in order to solve them.  

Action Points: 

★ PE is on Wednesdays and Fridays, please make sure that your child has a 
full PE kit in school and that every item is named.   

★ The children did a great job in the KS1 nativity and they thoroughly 
enjoyed the pantomime visit as well. We will be doing plenty of fun 
Christmas based activities this week as well as continuing to make our fire 
engines. We will be adding the wheels this week!  

Year 2 Team 
 
 
 

Homework: 
This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school 
by Tuesday please. 
Maths- Complete the money sheet 
English- Creating speech for the Little Red Riding Hood 
characters.  
Handwriting- Forming and joining the letter ‘u’. 
Spellings – Please see your child’s spelling sheet. 
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